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Student Assessment Data
We are doing our winter testing window 
with Star Math and Reading. As of right 
now our students are showing growth 
and improvement.  The students and 
teachers have been working dil igently on 
learning through the essential 
standards.  Its encouraging to see the 
data reflect those efforts thus far. 

Target Time
Target time is designated time each day 
in which kids are working towards 
meeting their individualized learning 
targets. I have discussed it before, but I 
wanted to update on the fact that these 
targets are ever-changing and our 
groups are reconfigured based upon 
student learning. This is an effort to help 
kids learn what they are missing and 
grow upon what they already know. As 
of right now, these efforts are also seeing 
improvements. 

Library Revamp
The Library continues to be under 
"construction" in regards to it being 
molded into a fun and exciting place for 
students to come and learn. Over break, 
Kim Gould worked on a Dr. Seuss mural 
to go along with the loft. The space has 
been opened up so many little places can 
be created for kids to sit down and read 
enjoyably. It has also been reorganized to 
be more student friendly based upon 
interests. 

Kindness Week
A team effort of the RACERS and the 
Social Emotional Learning Team (SELT) 
are working to create a week focused on 
kindness for our students. This will take 
place the week of January 28th-February 
1st. 

Behavioral Data
Through PBIS we have been tracking our 
student behavioral concerns in regards to 
Minors and Majors. Mrs. Gould and I 
have been working to make that data 
into a friendly format in which we can 
learn from. From this data, we have seen 
a consistent decrease in behavioral 
concerns. 

Thematic Unit 
This years thematic unit will be 
"Discover Wisconsin".  We paired with 
the PTO to create the candy bar 
fund-raiser which raised over $3,000 for 
the thematic unit. The planning 
committee will now begin creating a 
dynamic learning experience for our 
kids which is projected to take place in 
May.

Upcoming In-service
During our January in-service we have 
plans to focus on ACES training, 
curriculum map work, common 
formative assessment and taking our 
data to reconfigure our tiered 
intervention groups. 

"A lifetime of learning starts here."
             Be Excellent

 Ms. Megan Challoner-Elementary Principal
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